

WEEK 4 PARTIAL 2

DESTREZA: I.EFL.5.13.1. Learners can produce emails, blog posts and other written texts using an effective voice and a variety of appropriate writing styles and conventions. (I.3, S.3, J.2)

OBJETIVO DE APRENDIZAJE PARA LA SEMANA: At the end of this lesson students will be able to show comprehension about "Second Conditional".

TEMA: SECOND CONDITIONAL

DESARROLLO DE LA ACTIVIDADES:

FECHA

CLASSWORK # 4

SECOND CONDITIONAL

A. Look at the grammar chart and analyze the information.

SECOND CONDITIONAL

Structure

IF+ Past Simple, Present Conditional

(To be: use WERE) (would/wouldn't + Verb (bare form)).

Usage

Imaginary situations in the present or future

Examples

- If I **won** a million dollars, I **would buy** a new car.
- If I **were** you, I **would quit** smoking.
- If I **were** the president, I **would lower** taxes.
- They **would stay** longer if they **had** more time.
- If I **won** a million dollars, I **could stop** working.
- If I **had** more free time, I **could travel** around the world.



Viernes
10
diciembre
2021

B. Choose the right form to complete the second conditional

1. If I _____ more money, I would buy a car.

- a. had
- b. will have
- c. have
- d. would have

2. If she _____ how to speak French, she would not take lessons.

- a. knows
- b. had known
- c. know
- d. knew

3. If he were older, he _____ vote.

- a. would
- b. could
- c. will be able to
- d. can

4. What would you do if you _____ the lottery?

- a. won
- b. will win
- c. had won
- d. win

5. The children would do better if they _____ more time.

- a. have
- b. had
- c. would have
- d. has

6. Where would you _____ if you could go anywhere in the world?

- a. had gone
- b. goes
- c. go
- d. went

7. Who would you meet if you _____ meet anyone in the world?

- a. will be able to
- b. can't
- c. can
- d. could

8. The men would have money if they _____.

- a. work
- b. work
- c. worked
- d. will work

9. If Tom _____ to class, he would learn more.

- a. goes
- b. go
- c. is going
- d. went

10. If you had a lot of money, you would _____ to live in a big house or a small house?

- a. liked
- b. have liked
- c. like

HOMEWORK #4

IF I WON THE LOTTERY

A. Read the text and choose the right option according to the previous text.

I can imagine what my life would be like if I won the lottery. Wow! I could do so many things, and my life would be so different. I would love the chance to change my life with the money. The first thing I would do is to buy a new big house. I live in a small apartment, and I have always dreamed of living in a big house in the country. With all that money, I could buy anything I wanted. I don't have a car right now, so I would buy a new car. Or, I might even buy a new motorcycle. I like motorcycles, and I can imagine myself driving down the highway with the wind in my hair.

Of course, if I won the lottery, I would probably give my money to charity in order to help sick children. Also, if any of my friends needed anything, I would pay instead of them. I know many people that have student loans, and I could help them pay the loans back. That would make them very happy. Plus, if I won a lot of money, I would certainly save some of it in the bank.

Also, I think that if I won a huge amount of money, I would open a business. I love to cook, and I have always wanted to open a restaurant. With all that money I could open a fancy restaurant.

However, I know one thing I would not do is to travel. I have a friend who won \$100,000 in the lottery three years ago. She took the money and travelled for three months. I think she is crazy. Travelling is nice, but then she had nothing left after her vacation.

I think, however, that the only problem with dreaming about the money I could win is that I have never even played the lottery before. As they say: "You can't win if you don't play."

Viernes
10
diciembre
2021

B. Choose the right option according to the previous text.

1. What would the person NOT buy if she won the lottery?

- a. House
- b. Motorcycle
- c. Car
- d. Apartment

2. What would the person NOT do if she won the lottery?

- a. Give money to friends
- b. Save money
- c. Pay off student loans
- d. Give money to charity

3. Why would she open a restaurant?

- a. They are a good investment.
- b. She likes fancy restaurants.
- c. She is a great cook.
- d. She likes to cook.

4. Why would she not travel?

- a. She has travelled a lot before.
- b. Her friend did not have fun travelling.
- c. It is too expensive.
- d. She would be left with no money when she finished.

5. Do you think she will win the lottery?

- a. Yes! She is lucky.
- b. No. It is too difficult with only a few tickets.
- c. Maybe. It depends on her luck.
- d. No. She did not buy a ticket.

